Nov 3, 2017 RCOI1

Alaska Board of Game
Anchorage, AK

Dear Board of Game,

T am writing this comment in support of PROPOSAL 62 - 5 ARC 92.029.
Permit for possessing live game. This proposal will allow the release
of sterilized, feral cats into the wild.

I want to support our community (feral) cats. I highly believe in the
process of Trap, Neuter and Release. I am willing to put my money
where my mouth is on this. T do not want to see these animals killed!

Thank vou for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Ms. Deborah Voves

13231 Mountain P1
Anchorage, AK 99516-3150
(907) 345-2304
dkvoveslgmail . com



